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Froud, David
From: David Guy |

Sent: Wednesday, 14 August 2013 4:13 PM
To: Addis, Dave

Cc: Froud, David

Subject: Financial Assurance Querry.

Hi Daves,

I made an enquiry as to the status of GDF SUEZ letter outlining the landfill financial assurance proposal for the
Hazelwood activities. The response is as follows:

(@) Arisk based process for determining which sites require an FA has been developed and draft guidelines have
been prepared to support the process.

(b) An engagement strategy to roll out these guidelines is not far off.

(c) Legal advice about parent company guarantee is with the solicitors and determining what the guarantee might
look like and how it is held

Hope this helps. I'd say the ball is squarely in the Authority’s court.

Kind regards

David Guy
Senior Environment Protection Officer
EPA Gippsland
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*** PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL This email,
including any attachments, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or
personal information and may also be the subject of legal and/or parliamentary privilege. Any personal
information contained in this email is not to be used or disclosed for any purpose other than the purpose for
which you have received it. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any review,re-
transmission, disclosure, use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited by State and
Commonwealth Acts Of Parliament including the Victorian Information Privacy Act 2000. If you have
received this communication in error please contact the sender immediately and delete all copies of this
transmission together with any attachments.
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